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Merry Christmas!! 
sponsored by: 

Curt P Wahlmeier Agency  
111 W Washington St, PO Box 130  

Norton, KS 67654  
(785) 877-5802 Bus  

(800) 569-0142 Toll Free  
cwahlmei@amfam.com  

 

Home Office – Madison, WI 53783 

American Family Mutual Insurance 
Company and its Subsidiaries 

 On this day, we celebrate with joy
  the birth of a Child who would
        become our Savior.  May
you live in the light of His love and
follow His message of peace and
hope for all.

FROM ALL OF US AT

MOFFET
DRUG STORE
102 SOUTH STATE, NORTON

785-877-2721

Logan Elementary
Logan Elementary School
Kindergarten
Dear Santa,
What do your reindeer eat? I 

would like a Polly Pocket Water 
Slide. What is your wife’s real 
name?

Raelea
Dear Santa, 
I want a fake dog. What is your 

favorite kind of cookie? I would 
also like a doll and a dollhouse. 
That’s it. 

Shantel
Dear Santa, 
Please bring me a little play duck 

and a big stuffed dog. I would also 
like to have a bike. Where do you 
live?

Rylee
Dear Santa,
I want a Transformer Optimus 

Prime Boxing thing and this big 
(waist high) of a bike. And I want 
a big soccer ball that is black and 
white and gray. What is your favor-
ite cookie? Bring a boxing thing 
for Sam, too. Also, bring a DS to 
everyone in our class who don’t 
have one. 

Brice
Dear Santa, 
I want a soccer ball and a dolly 

house. What is your favorite kind 
of cake? How do your reindeer fly, 
anyways?

Abigail
Dear Santa, 

I want a DS and a soccer ball and 
some boxing gloves. Do you have 
some reindeer that you don’t like 
sometimes? I also want a new WII 
game I can play. 

Anthony
Dear Santa,
Please bring me a dirt bike and 

punching boxers. Do you get cold 
riding in the snow?

Tristan
Dear Santa, 
I want a soccer ball and a new dirt 

bike and a new clutch. 
Ty

Dear Santa, 
I want a little Optimus Prime that 

you turn it into a transformer and 
a sword that comes out when you 
make it transform. I want a light 
saber and Optimus Prime punching 
gloves. Do you have a real beard? 

Sam
Dear Santa, 
I want a dollhouse, a scooter, a 

desk and a computer. Do your elves 
like cookies too? I will leave some 
hay out for your reindeers. 

Hayley
Dear Santa, 
I would like a DS for Christmas. 

And besides, is Rudolph really 
real? I want a TV for my room, if 
my mom says it’s ok. Do you want 
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